
2024 Report on the Activities of SCENT 

In the 2024, SCENT has continued to expand its mission.  Our first task was to help identify UPEI 
nominees for the AAU awards after which we revised our award criteria and nomination processes 
to allow for self-nomination where possible and to encourage faculties to forward names for 
consideration. 

Each SCENT member was asked to identify someone in their department/faculty/school who is 
engaging in innovative classroom practice and whom we could feature in a “what’s happening in 
teaching on campus” interview. Jason Stull from AVC Health Management will be our first 
interviewee. 

 


